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Meeting Location:
Monmouth County Human Services Building, Kozloski Road, 




Freehold, NJ

Date:


September 17, 2010
Attendance:   
Tony Comerford, Bill Daly, Connie Greene, Manny Guantez, Phil Horowitz, Jon Krejci, Jan Krolack, Diane Litterer, Harry Morgan, Sue Neshin, Jass Pelland, Barbara Schlichting, Evelyn Sullivan, Maria Varnavis-Robinson, Linda Voorhis, Lew Ware, Ernestine Winfrey

State Staff: 

Suzanne Borys, Elizabeth Conte, Jose Gonzalez, Mollie Greene, Valerie Larosiliere, Raquel Mazon Jeffers, Harry Reyes, Dona Sinton
PAC Business

The meeting was called to order and the August minutes were approved.

DAS Announcements

September 24, 2010 - Mandatory Bidders Conference for NIATx applications

September 25, 2010  - Recovery Walk, Penns Landing, Philadelphia, Pa.  

September 30, 2010  -  Quarterly Provider Meeting at DDD in Hamilton

Raquel announced that letters to the PAC applicants for the upcoming cycle will be mailed shortly.  The last meeting for the present PAC is October 15, 2010 – the new membership of the PAC begins November, 2010.

Raquel advised the members that DAS had the 1st meeting of the Merger Advisory Committee, and that discussions regarding the merger are in the very early stages.  Raquel advised that Manny Guantez represented the PAC, Barbara Schlichting represented AATOD, Diane Litterer represented NJPN, Harry Morgan represented the half-way houses, and Barry Johnson represented the counties.
Presentation

Valerie Larosiliere, DMHS Acting Assistant Commissioner, provided an overview of DMHS.  She answered many questions and there was a discussion about the merger.

Next meeting will be October 15, 2010
